
 

 

44th
 
Annual Meeting Recap 

 
Thank	you	to	all	of	those	that	attended	our	44th	Iron	Blosam	Annual	Owner’s	
Meeting.	It	proved	to	be	a	beautiful	fall	day	up	at	Snowbird! 

This	year,	Owners	had	the	opportunity	to	meet	with	Dave	Fields,	Snowbird	
Resort	General	Manager,	to	hear	about	some	of	the	new	and	exciting	things	
happening	at	Snowbird.	Some	highlights	include:	a	new	co-generation	plant	to	
reduce	the	resort	carbon	footprint,	receipt	of	the	NSAA	Lifetime	Achievement	
Award,	a	collaboration	with	Powderbird	to	increase	helicopter	skiing	
opportunities,	and	Snowbird’s	participation	in	the	Ikon	Pass	program.	

Following	Dave’s	presentation,	Ted	Neff,	Chair	of	the	Nominating	Committee,	
conducted	elections	whereby	members	Margie	Eliason	and	Megan	Zurkan	
were	re-elected	and	new	member	John	Greene	was	elected	to	the	Board	of	
Directors.	Ted	invited	any	interested	parties	to	sign	up	to	serve	on	the	Iron	
Blosam	committees.	He	reminded	Owners	that	their	participation	is	important	
and	that	the	Board	appreciates	the	opportunity	to	hear	directly	from	them. 

Following	the	election,	owners	had	the	opportunity	to	hear	from	Bill	Blair,	
Snowbird’s	new	Director	of	Finance,	who	presented	a	review	of	the	Owner’s	
financial	status	(owners	desiring	a	copy	of	the	Independent	Auditor’s	
Financial	Report	may	contact	the	Iron	Blosam	Owner	Services	department	to	
receive	a	copy);		

Jim	Maxwell,	General	Manager	of	the	Iron	Blosam	Lodge,	delivered	updates	on	
many	great	improvements	and	renovations	at	the	lodge.	Some	of	the	lodge	
updates	included	new	cases	goods	such	as:	dressers,	dining	tables,	
headboards,	mattresses	for	the	Murphy	and	queen	beds,	chairs	and	in	certain	
rooms,	new	ottomans.	Additionally,	the	Iron	Blosam	lighting	is	now	LED	and	
more	energy	efficient.	Lighting	projects	included:	new	outdoor	lighting,	new	
in-room	lights	with	USB	ports,	new	desk	lamps,	new	track	lighting,	and	re-
addition	of	the	original	custom	made	spike	lamps.	Upcoming	projects	include:	
new	televisions,	elevator	renovations,	and	pool	updates.	

The	meeting	was	then	turned	over	to	Margie	Eliason,	Iron	Blosam	Board	
President,	to	give	the	President’s	report.	She	began	by	presenting	Board	
member	Ted	Neff	with	a	Spirit	of	the	Iron	Blosam	award	for	his	9	years	of	
service	on	the	Board.	She	then	thanked	the	Board	and	Management	for	their	
time	and	efforts	in	making	the	Iron	Blosam	a	great	timeshare	property.	
Overall,	it	was	a	very	productive	and	informative	event!	


